Public Accuracy & Preliminary Testing
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST OF THE ELECTION EQUIPMENT WILL BE HELD
ON THE FOLLOWING: Park Township — Saturday March 18, 2023, 10:00 a.m. at Park Township Hall,
53640 Parkville Road. The further purpose of the tests is to verify the accuracy of the Accuracy-Vote
equipment the township will be using for the May 2, 2023 election. Any interested person may attend
and witness the testing.
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